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Ceballos, Francisco

From: Jay Giovacchini <jgiovacchini@dem.nv.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 10:31 AM
To: Ceballos, Francisco
Cc: Jay Giovacchini
Subject: UEI Correction

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of Washoe County -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments 
unless you are sure the content is safe.] 

This is an acknowledgement that we spoke today about correcting the Unique Entity Identifier number for Washoe 
County OƯice of Emergency Management. 
 
The correct UEI for Washoe County OEM is  GPRINY74XPQ5 
 
Jay Giovacchini 
Grants and Projects Analyst II 
Homeland Security Grants Program 
Office of the Military 
Division of Emergency Management 
(775) 687-0317 
Monday – Friday  
8:00 am to 5:00 pm 

 

       
Follow us on: www.dem.nv.gov 
ConfidenƟality Statement:  This e-mail and any aƩachment(s) are intended only for those to which it is addressed and may contain informaƟon which is privileged, confidenƟal and prohibited from disclosure and 
unauthorized use under applicable law.  Any review, retransmission, disseminaƟon or other use of, or taking any acƟon in reliance upon, this informaƟon by anyone other than the intended recipient is not authorized. If you 
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intended to waive the aƩorney client privilege or the subject maƩer thereof. If you have received this transmission in error, please return the material received to the sender and delete all copies from your system. 
 


